
Applications for the national cohort of the Girl Delegates of the Greek
Orthodox Archdiocese of America to the United Nations Program are

open! Find the application here:
https://forms.office.com/r/0Vb4PKh2cZ

APPLICATION DEADLINE: Friday, February 2, 2024

Who is eligible for the program?

- Be between the ages of 14 and 18 years old;

- Have an interest in justice issues (including but not limited to environmental
issues, access to education, digital divide, human trafficking, etc.);

- Be of the Greek Orthodox faith and a member of a parish.

“Our hope is that through this program, we will help empower Orthodox young women like
yourselves to achieve leadership roles, both within our church and throughout global

organizations, such as the United Nations.” – His Eminence Archbishop Elpidophoros of
America, Remarks to the GOA Girl Delegates, June 2, 2022

Questions? Reach out to Niki Devaris Morgulis at ndevarismorgulis@goarch.org.


